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Shalom, Namaste, Nĭ Hăo,  

As-salamu alaykum, Hello, 

 

I’m Mrs Ali and I work with the 

‘little people’ in EYFS. I love my job, 

especially when I see the new pupils 

settle in and start to make progress. 
 

Don’t forget that next week is 

‘Multicultural/Faith Week’ here at 

St. Clement’s so feel free to come 

along to the parent workshops or 

speak to your child’s class teacher 

about coming in to talk about your 

heritage. Workshop times can be 

found on the back of the newsletter. 

 

In the meantime, wrap up and keep 

warm in this cold weather. Have a 

restful weekend and see you all on 

Monday ready for a fun filled week. 
 

Mrs Ali - Teaching Assistant 

 Our values focus this half term is   

Service 

Year 2 RE Trip... 

Last Thursday Year 1 enjoyed our trip to Birmingham.  
This half term our topic is "Bright Lights, Big City", we have been 
learning what a city is and which city we live in. We completed a 
"find it sheet" with important landmarks of Birmingham for us to 
find, we found landmarks such as The Library and The Town Hall. 
We enjoyed our day travelling to Birmingham on the train and we 

also travelled around Birmingham on the tram. During our Topic we 
are also looking at how transport has changed over the years.  

Year 1 all had a great day and their sensible behaviour was 
commented on by a member of the public. 

https://blog.stclemce.co.uk/


 

 

Safeguarding:  

Coronavirus – Advice for Parents 

You should not be unduly worried about the 

possibility of your children catching the 

Coronavirus. 
 

There is no reason why your children should 

not continue to attend their early years, 

school or further education setting as normal. 

 

We recognise that some families or children may be planning to 

travel to China during the forthcoming half term period. If so, 

please refer to the FCO’s latest travel advice via the link. 
 

 www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/china 

 www.gov.uk/government/news/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-

and-avian-flu-advice-for-travel-to-china 

 

What action you can take 

A UK wide campaign has been launched to provide clear advice 

on how to slow the spread of Coronavirus. Please help to 

support the campaign which promotes basic hygiene practices, 

such as regularly washing hands and always sneezing into a 

tissue, to stem the spread of viruses. 
 

www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
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Adan & Anaiyah 

Amani & M. Ayaan 

Mohamed & Asra 

Anas & Taiba 

Sulaiman & Alisha 

Isaiah & Eliza 

Sumaya & Maheen  

 

Sedille (Y1) & La-Rhetta (Y5) 

Harry (Y2) 

Day Activity 

Mon 
10th 

Tues  
11th 

Wed 
12th 

Year 1 Phonics Meeting + 

Thurs 
13th 

Year 3+4 Times Tables Meeting 9:15am 

Fri  
14th Last Day of Term 

Half Term: Monday 17th - Friday 21st   

Holiday Club Monday 17th - Wednesday 19th  

Monday 24th February - Return to School Normal Time 

Monday 9th March - SCHOOL CLOSED  
Teacher Training Day 

English Course  

Unfortunately we did not receive enough 

interest for the English Course to run from 

the academy. If you are interested in 

completing Entry Level and Level 1 English 

then please see Miss Akers. Once we have 

enough adults enrolled to complete the 

course we can then rearrange a start date. 


